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Town of Pendleton
Building Department

March 5, 2024

End of month report
February 2024
For the month of February, we had the following statistics for the Building Dept.

17 Building permits were issued.

. 8 Contractor licenses were issued.

. 4 Building permits have been completed including one new build.
. 31 Visual inspections /meetings were conducted on site.
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Comments; In February we saw some great weather which helped with making for
significant progress on the Community center. Other activity in
contrast to last year has been far less in permits and dollars, however the
number of issued contractor licenses has steadily increased.
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Building Inspector
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For the month of February, we had the following statistics for Code Enforcement.

0 new Complaints

3 total open reports

2 Notice of Violations were served

I complaint was satisfied or closed

0 work stop work orders were issued

1 fire inspection was conducted at 9 mile island
0 court cases pending

1 ZBA decision is still pending
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